“June, 2024 Veterans Newsletter

Wow has it been hot the last couple of weeks!!! But it looks like we may be getting some reprieve. Now we have had 54 Phone calls from veterans, and I have had 17 veterans into my office.   This month and we took 7 veterans to their appointments at the clinic and hospital. 

We are looking for a view people who would be willing to do VA Medical Foster Care for Veterans. This is for Veterans that don’t want to go to a Nursing Home. This does come with payment of funds for the persons whose home we use. This is to give Veterans an option to remain in a family setting.  The VA care comes to the home. You must own or rent the home and have at least 3 bedrooms.  The Vet needs to receive 70% claim and the VA will get the vet and also the Veteran could be receiving aid & Attendance. The VA will be getting the Veteran. If you are interested please contact me Joe Ellis at 765-361-4133.

I will be at the American Legion Post 72 in Crawfordsville, In on July 11th from 
1-4 PM Thursday and I will be at the VFW Post 1431 in Crawfordsville, In on Thursday the 18th from 1-4 PM.

Please note I will be on Vacation the week of July 2-5th and will return on July 8th.

Also, if you don’t have a will (and everyone needs a will) please contact Attorney Dan Taylor at 765-361-9680 as he does all Veterans for free that is an $800.00 value and he will also give a discount to all Nucor Employees.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Frito-Lay is still hiring in Frankfort , In. Full time positions along with 401K, Paid time off, Medical, Dental, Vision, Retirement , weekly pay and paid holidays. Visit: FritolayEmployment.com or text JOBS to 221122. Saturday 29th of June The DAV, VFW, and the American Legion is going to West Lafayette to the Indiana Veterans Home for a cook out. It will be from 11:00 am - 1:00 PM to fellowship with the veterans and staff. 

Please don’t forget the 4th of July and enjoy.”

